
From: Archaeologydc - E&E   
Sent: 15 June 2020 10:02 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 20/01391/DISC 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The applicant has submitted a written scheme of Investigation from Atkins. This 
written scheme however will require a number of amendments before it can be 
agreed as acceptable. 
 
As such it does not meet the requirements of condition 9b at this stage. 
 
These changes have been highlighted to Atkins and a revised WSI has been agreed 
with the Archaeology Team. This revised WSI will need to be submitted as part of 
this discharge application and will be acceptable to meet condition 9b once 
submitted. 
 
Regards 
 

Richard 

 
Richard Oram 
Planning Archaeologist  
 
Archaeology 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND 
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